
 
 

Charlie Schoedel and family roasted the pig in 2019 

AUGUST 7 

“PIG OUT” FOR 

OCS STUDENTS 
The Portage Lake Association is hosting 

its tenth annual Pig Roast during 

Onekama Days.  Proceeds benefit 

students at Onekama Consolidated 

Schools (OCS) by funding school projects 

and awarding scholarships to college-

bound students.  300 tickets available!! 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Saturday, August 7, 

2021 from 5 to 8 

PM 

──── 

Under pavilion in 

Onekama Village 

Park, rain or shine 

──── 

Carry-out dinner 

with locally-

roasted pulled pork 

on bun, cole slaw, 

baked beans, 

dessert, and non-

alcoholic beverage 

served to you by 

community leaders 

──── 

$15 adults, $5 kids 

under 12.  Cash or 

check only. 

PORTAGE LAKE 

ASSOCIATION 

P.O. Box 493 

Onekama, MI 49675 

www.onekama.info 

 


